Phone: 970.384.5200 Web!?

iverscs.org Emall.mfo@tworlverscs.org

Free Public Charter School in West Glenwood Springs Grades K 7 (8th in 2015)

TECHNOLOGY:Ifyouhaven't already,
please visit the new Two Rivers Community
School Website.

New Website!
www.tworiverscs.org

You can find the most updated monthly
calendar, links to teachers' own pages, and
other important documents.

EVENTS: Please join us for the first
Parent Accountability Meeting on
September 9th at 5:00 PM at TRCS. At this
meeting we will set monthly agendas and
schedules. The meeting will be conducted in
two languages.

The Chamber of Commerce will have its
Ribbon Cutting for Two Rivers Community
School on September 11th at 3:15 PM at the
school. All parents and students are invited!

The Parents and Administrators Brown Bag
Lunches are intended for parents to come
and meet with both Directors and with their
students in a relaxed and friendly
environment. It is important for us to have
parents come to our school! September's
Brown Bag Lunch will be on the 17th at
11:00AM.

Our Bilingual Family Night will be on the
18th starting at 6:00PM. Please bring
something to eat and share with others. The
agenda is related to math education and ways
we can help our students be better
mathematicians. We will also have games for
both parents and students.

The Center for the Arts will hold its first after
school program this Friday! Please make sure
that your child has what he or she needs.

195 Center Drive Glenwood Springs, CO 81601

The After School Athletic Program will begin
the week of September 2nd! 3:15-5:30.
Monday: Soccer, Tues: Flag Football; Wed:
Hiking; Thurs: Baseball. Contact: John Steele:
970-596-6735; at the school 384-5200; or
john.steele@tworiverscs.org. See TRCS
website for more information.

Maroon Bel Canto Children’s Chorus: This
chorus gives students in grades 4 through 8
the chance to participate in an all-Valley
youth chorus, directed by the very talented
Amy Moritz! Rehearsals begin October 2nd at
TRCS from 3:30 to 4:30. Sign up at:
www.aspenmusicfestival.com/afterworks

VOLUNTEERS:We are recruiting
volunteers to help us on a regular basis at
school. Visit the website to sign up! All
volunteers spending time alone with children
must be fingerprinted first. We have the
forms in the main office.

FIELD TRIPS: Please know how much
we appreciate when you come along in field
trips with us.

If you think that your students qualifies for
reduced meal prices, please stop by the
office and complete an Economic Data
Survey form.

Remember that you need to pay for lunch
the week prior. You can do that online just
indicate the name of your child and your
name.

TRCS WISHLIST
1. Sand toys for our kinder and 1st graders.
2. Huge rubber tires (those used to operate very
large machinery) for our kids to play.
3. A wooden "playhouse"
4. Big pieces or new carpet to lay on the floor
5. Bikes (& Helmets) in good condition

PO Box 188 Glenwood Springs, CO 81602

TWO RIVERS

COMMUNITY SCHOOL

, The Vision of Two Rivers

Community School is to
be an exemplary K-8

' school founded upon

the belief in Academic
Rigor, Authentic
Relationships, and
Curricular Relevancy.

IMPORTANT DATES

> After School Athletic
Program will begin the week
of September 2nd.

> GWS Center for the Arts
After School Program begins
Friday September 5th.

> Parent Accountability
Meeting—September 9th at
5:00 PM at TRCS.

> Parents’ & Administrators’
Brown Bag Lunch—
September 17th, 11:00AM

> Bilingual Family Night —

September 18th 6:00PM.

Please bring something to eat

and share with others!

Maroon Bel Canto Children’s

Chorus Rehearsals will begin

on October 2nd at TRCS 3:30

to 4:30.

> School Pictures will be on

October 8th.

SECURITY NOTE: We will only
let visitors in the building through
the main door. Please sign in and
out when you come to school
during school hours. Doors open
at 7:55AM in the morning and at
3:15 PM in the afternoon. Please
help us maintain a safe and
productive learning environment
by waiting outside to pick up your
child.

TRCS Interim Board of
Directors:

Chair, Rachel Connor, Rick Blauvelt,
John Gorman, and Nancy Metrovich.

Manette Anderson,
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